From:

Sent: Saturday, 15 July 2023 2:32 PM

To: Records Department

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Green Transfer Station In Lidcombe

I CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content Is safe.

| am writing to you to voice my opposition to the proposed new green transfer station in Lidcombe for the following reasons.
My first reason is the roads where the proposed site will not cope with the amount of trucks and cars that the site will attract will cause traffic chaos.
My second reason is The site is far too close to residential properties making it dangerous to local residents.

My third reason is the trucks will cause a lot of pollution in such a built up area like Lidcombe.

My final reason, local residents will be stuck behind trucks trying to get onto Parramatta road. It will take longer to get through a set of traffic lights.
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